
 

 
 

  
 

 

  
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

F68-20 ADMISSION OF HIGH SCHOOL STUDENTS IN SUMMER 
SESSIONS 

Legislative History:
 

Document dated December 24, 1968.
 

At its meeting of December 16, 1968, the Academic Council approved for adoption the following 

policy on Summer Session Admission for High School Students, presented by Chairman Muzzy of 

the Student Admission and Retention Committee.
 

ACTION BY COLLEGE PRESIDENT:
 

"Approved." Signed: Robert D. Clark, January 9, 1969.
 

ADMISSION OF HIGH SCHOOL STUDENTS, SUMMER SESSIONS 


F 68-20 


1. Admit any high school student of junior or senior standing, upon recommendation of his high school 
principal or counselor, whose past academic performance gives evidence of his ability to do the work. 

2. Such student admitted must obtain written approval of study list from a counselor in the student 
personnel office, and instructor who teaches the class(es) in which the student expects to enroll. (Such 
note must accompany the student application.) 

3. The student will pay all regular fees required of regular Summer Session students, and will receive 
full course credit for satisfactory work completed. 

4. A special application form, available upon request from the office of Educational Services, will need 
to be completed by the high school student. 


